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Announcement from Mountain Regional Water

Mountain Regional Water operations staff will be working on a repair, Tuesday, April 2, 2024,
in the Sunpeak Area. To facilitate these repairs we will need to shut down water service
temporarily in that area.

The repair will take place from Now until its repaired.
You may experience no water, intermittent water, low pressure throughout the day.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause and will work diligently to keep this
interruption to a minimum.
 
If you have further questions please call Mountain Regional Customer Service department at
#435-940-1916 ext 300 during office hours. After office hours please call our Emergency #
435-645-2555.

Lost Dog

Leya Parker's Shitzu, Broadway, went missing the morning of 3/30/24. She is very old, deaf,
blind and has dementia. If anyone see's her, please contact Leya, 2070 Bear Hollow Dr at
904-233-3279.

Thank you
Sun Peak BOD

Association Manager for the Sun Peak Homeowners Association
sunpeakpc@gmail.com

Sun Peak HOA | 1950 Bear Hollow Dr. | Park City, UT 84098 US
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